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#144472 

The Director 

Major Planning Assessments 

Department of Planning  

GPO Box 39 

Sydney  NSW  2001 

 

29 February 2016 

 

Dear Director, 

Submission: Australian Technology Park Redevelopment (SSD 15_7317) 

I wish to make a submission on the Environmental Impact Statement provided by Mirvac for the 

redevelopment of Australian Technology Park.  I am concerned about damage to the nationally 

significant heritage, the transport implications, poor public access, commercialisation of public 

space, and impact on local residents. 

As the name of this area states, it is a 'Park' not a space to be used for high density commercial 

purposes. This area is fast reaching an overcrowded future with little or NO public amenities and 

infrastructure being built to cater for the thousands of extra workers. This large scale commercial 

building would be best built at Homebush, Parramatta or Green Square where larger commercial 

industries are more suited as they have public transport and the space allowed for such large scale 

buildings. 

Yours sincerely,  

Luke Atkinson 

205 Belmont St 

Alexandria  NSW  2015 

cap1962@gmail.com 


